
From: Amy Duffy <aduffy@scprt.com>
To: Veldran, KatherineKatherineVeldran@gov.sc.gov

Date: 3/14/2013 12:37:53 PM
Subject: FW: Jet Blue contact - FGI

KV -  STILL TRYING TO TRACK DOWN A DIRECT LINE ....

Amy Duffy
Chief of Staff 
SCPRT

From: Justin Hancock
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 12:17 PM
To: Amy Duffy
Subject: RE: Jet Blue contact - FGI

Phone: (718) 709-2202 - this number is for the Investor Relations office at JetBlue -  it's the same 
address as the one listed below.

From: Amy Duffy
Sent: Thursday, March 14, 2013 12:09 PM
To: Justin Hancock
Subject: FW: Jet Blue contact - FGI

Can you see if you can track down a phone number for this fella

Amy Duffy
Chief of Staff 
SCPRT

From: Amy Duffy
Sent: Thursday, March 07, 2013 5:01 PM 
To: katherineveldran@gov.sc.gov 
Subject: Jet Blue contact - FGI

KV -

Jet Blue contact. This is the person the Governor met last week at the reception in Charleston. Tracking 
down a phone number for him.

Rob Maruster
COO/Executive VP, JetBlue Airways Corporation
27-01 Queens Plaza North
Long Island City, NY 11101
Rob.Maruster@jetblue.com

Amy Duffy
Chief of Staff
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